
Lake Committee  
 

Call to Order/Roll Call: The Lake Committee met in regular session on Thursday, January 21, 

2021 at 5:00 pm via zoom.  Roll call was taken with Commissioners, Lamont Kiefer, Kim Mello, 

John Rusch, Bruce Baker, Hal Burnham, Duane Chapman and Lee Lang.  Also present, City 

Administrator Brad Hanson, Warden Pat Seybert and Bob Micheel. 

The previous month’s meeting minutes were amended with the following changes in paragraph 

three:  Work was done on the Dale Wiekland property by contractor in the amount of $6,725 to 

add phosphorus credits for the Tomah waste water treatment plant.  Motion was made by 

Chapman, seconded by Rusch.  All ayes.  Motion passed.   

Micheel discussed the use of buffer strips along streams.   

There will be a fishing contest on February 13th, 2021 on lake.  Duck blind has a lot of debris 

around it.   

Rusch and Hanson left the meeting at 5:21 PM.   

Sediment has been hauled away, waiting on final billings.  Paul Zastoupil is wondering if that 

could be put into sink holes in the future.   

Parks and Rec is heading up the project and input will be given when requested.  Parks and Rec 

meets the fourth Monday of the month at 5:45pm.   

Reaching out to the ice racing team for their guidelines on driving on ice.   

Contacting local realtors to tell home buyers that a new dock permit is needed if sold.  

Several options should be reviewed by property owners in the area. 

Park & Rec applying for a grant-boaters use grant.  Recreational facility grant for 

landing/parking.   

Chapman gave a presentation on Nutrient Management Plan.  SnapPlus is Wisconsin’s Nutrient 

Management Planning software.  It works with small and large farms on what they need.  Soil 

tests/samples are taken and it tells what they to put back in soil, fertilizer’s to use, etc.    

Fishing is spotty.  Feb 13 fisheree by Tomah/Warrens Sportsman’s.  Races February 28 with no 

liability on the City.  Sidewalk across Dam to old hospital to corner of Butts Park maybe widened 

30 inches, design problems at this time.   

Burnham is handling the DNR Sampling.   

Next meeting March 18, 2021 at 5:00 PM, in person and zoom.  

Motion made by Burnham, seconded by Baker to adjourn at 6:34 PM.  All ayes.  Meeting 

adjourned.  

  


